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In attendance:
· Helen Bilton, Janet Georgeson, Sue Quirk and Nancy Stewart representing TACTYC;
· Richard Simper (Dep Director), Henna Jawaid (Team Leader) and Rory Gribbell (Teacher-in-Residence) for DfE.
Main points shared:
· DfE are 'talking with a number of people to develop their thinking’ and will be engaging with the sector during next year’s pilot in 24 schools. 
· All schools to have the option of using the resulting material during 2020. 
· The revised EYFS is intended to become statutory in 2021. 
· DFE’s main goals are to: 
· align with KS1;
· decrease teachers’ workload 
· narrow the attainment gap.
· The Characteristics of Effective Learning will remain statutory.
TACTYC stressed that teacher training may include limited focus on child development and that it is therefore essential that the EYFS support (or at least not undermine) understanding of young children’s development. It is particularly important that the EYFS offers reliable guidance to help all practitioners, including level 2,3 and 4, with identifying and supporting next steps of development for children with special educational needs. We pointed out that removing the aspect of Shape, Space and Measure results in less alignment with KS1 maths as well as the computing curriculum. We also discussed the need to support understanding about communication and language development by retaining the aspect of Understanding, with comprehension contained alongside decoding in a single Reading ELG. 
DfE particularly want from TACTYC members some thoughts about professional development needs. 
We believe that TACTYC's contribution could be a focus on what professional knowledge needs to be developed, at what levels, and how it could be approached.  A full response would be an enormous task, but DfE do want our views so we shall be working towards this.
